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TO: Common Sense Initiative

FROM: John F. Greenhalge, Executive Director

RE: Agency Response to CSI Recommendations
DATE: August 5, 2024

Based on the CSI recommendations dated June 17, 2024, the State Board of Registration for
Professional Engineers and Surveyors will proceed with filing the proposed no-change rule
package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review. -

Please contact me at ]ohn.greenhalge@pes.éh%o.gov or 614-466-8948 if you have any questions.
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